
 

 

 
The Bergquist Company sells Touch Screen Division  

 
 November 5th , 2012 

 
Dear valued customer, 
 
The Bergquist Company has reached an agreement to sell its Touch Screen Division to 
AMTouch USA and its parent company APEX Material Technology Corporation of 
Taiwan. 
  
Effective November 23rd 2012 AMTouch will take ownership of The Bergquist 
Company’s Touch Screen Division’s business and related activities. A Bergquist 
representative will contact you directly to discuss the transfer of all open contracts. 
 
We thank you for your business and loyalty over the years. The Bergquist Company and 
AMTouch USA are committed to making this transition as convenient to our customers 
as possible. If you have any questions or need assistance during this transition please 
do not hesitate to contact Jenni Felling from the Bergquist Company or Kevin Brown 
AMTouch USA. 
 
 
Jenni Felling      Kevin Brown 
Inside sales  VP, General Manager 
The Bergquist Company    Amtouch USA Inc. 
301 Washington Street,     505 West State Street    
Cannon Falls, MN. 55009    Milwaukee, WI. 53208       
Tele: 507-263-3766 X 5405   Tele: 414-847-1814 
JenniF@Bergquistcompany.com   Kevin@Amtouchusa.com 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Mike Northway 
Product Manager   
The Bergquist Company  
301 Washington Streey 
Cannon Falls, MN. 55009 
Tele: 507-263-6363 
Miken@bergquistcompany.com  
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